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Hector Soto

From: Susan Barry

Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 3:22 PM

To: Hector Soto

Subject: FW: Boos, Barks and Badges Special Event Permit

I received this email in response to my comments on the Special Event Permit.  I assume it should be uploaded to 

CV.  With this email they have addressed my concerns. 

 

 

 

  

 

Susan Barry, P.E., PTOE  | City Traffic Engineer 

220 SE Green St.| Lee's Summit, MO 64063 

816.969.1800 |lspw.net | PublicWorks@cityofls.net  

 
 

From: Christopher Depue <Christopher.Depue@cityofls.net>  

Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 2:58 PM 

To: Susan Barry <Susan.Barry@cityofls.net> 

Cc: Amanda Geno <Amanda.Geno@cityofls.net> 

Subject: Boos, Barks and Badges Special Event Permit 

 

Susan, 

 

Amanda Geno submitted a Special Event permit request for the annual Boos, Barks and Badges event. We have done the 

event for several years in partnership with Downtown LS. 

 

Amanda works for me and is going out of town on training, so she asked me to contact you to address concerns in the 

application. 

 

To that end, here is the information:  (some of it was not clear on the original app) 

 

1. We close down the roadways in question with a marked police car and officer. 

2. No signage is used since the area that is closed is small 

3. We have never used a detour route since the area is so small and all of the closed roads are manned by an 

officer and vehicle. We can easily open the roadway if an emergency came up. 

 

To clarify the road closures, the only thing that will be closed is SE Main between 2nd and 3rd and also SE 3rd Street from 

Main to SE Douglas. 

 

I hope this clarifies your concerns, let me know if you need additional information. 

 

 

Sgt. Chris Depue 

LSPD Public Information Unit Supervisor 

10 NE Tudor Road 


